
Scott County Board of Supervisors 

Notice of Public Hearing Regarding Secondary Roads Fiscal Year 2026 Annual Budget and 5-Year 
Construction Plan 

Scott County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on the Scott County Secondary Roads 
July 1, 2025, to June 30, 2026, annual budget and 5-year construction program on Thursday April 10, 
2025, at 5:00.  The meeting will be held at the Scott County Administration Building at 600 West 
Fourth Street, Davenport, Iowa, 52801. 

 


